
Hello, 
 
My name is Steve Korin and I live at 534 Sunnyside Drive in Eugene, Oregon, 97404.  As a father 
of an 8 year old daughter and someone who cares about the world we are leaving the next 
generations, I demand action to address climate change.  We are at a critical global crossroads 
with a limited window where we can stop the most catastrophic impacts of climate 
change.  The Oregon Climate Action Program would make needed change in Oregon as well as 
setting a national example of beginning to address this issue.  All change has a cost and many 
opposed to this bill will bring up short term impacts on their lives.  Without the sort of change 
put forward in House Bill 2020, we will see severe short and long term impacts of climate 
change for us all.  Thanks for considering my thoughts. 
 
 
Steve 
 


